
BALLYBUNION PARISH NEWSLETTER                                                         Parish Office: entrance via Presbytery                         
Fr.  Sean Hanafin P.P.   068 27102/0878341083                                  Monday, Wednesday and Friday: 10a.m. to 1p.m.    
Phone: 068 27102                                                                                           Contact Geraldine: 068 27102        
E-Mail: ballybunion@dioceseofkerry.ie                                                    ST. JOHN’S CHURCH IS FITTED WITH LOOP SYSTEM  
 

Saturday 23rd December 7 p.m.: Anne Kelly, Pat Higgins, 

Sunday 24th December Christmas Eve: 7 p.m.: Mossie and Joan Brosnan, Christina Chris O’Connor Church Road, Michael Carr       Sunday 24th December Christmas Eve: 9 p.m.: People of the Parish 

Monday 25th December: Christmas day: 11.30 a.m.: John, Mary and Francis O’Carroll, O’Brien Family, Patsy Murphy, John and Bridget Breen 

 PRIEST ON DUTY ON SUNDAY 24th December:  Fr. Brendan Carmody Moyvane: 087 0908949                      PARISH OFFICE: is open Friday 29th December from 10 a.m.  

ANNIVERSARIES: John, Mary and Francis O’Carroll, O’Brien Family, Anne Kelly, Pat Higgins, Mossie and Joan Brosnan, Christina Chris O’Connor Church Road, Michael Carr, Dan and Mary O’Keeffe, Kit and Dan  

Ahern, Nora Costello Tullamore, Christina Chris O’Connor Church Road, Mick and Anne Cooke, Micheal Carr, Elizabeth Foley, Jim Clarke, Helen Clarke, Michael Costelloe, Paddy and Kitty O’Connor, 

Michelle O’Connor, John and Bridget Breen, Micheal Kissane                  PIONEERS MASS: Wednesday 27th December at 10 a.m. livestreamed on www.pioneerassociation.org to mark 125 years of its foundation 

CHRISTMAS DUES: A second collection will be taken up at all Masses on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day for Christmas Dues.  This goes towards the Priests salary. 

FUNERALS AND MORNING MASS:  As of the 1st of January 2024, on the morning of a funerals Mass during the week the 10 a.m. Mass will not be celebrated. 

SAMARITANS CHRISTMAS CHURCH GATE COLLECTION: will be taken up on Christmas Eve and Christmas Day in Kerry.                                       

ARD CHURAM DAY CARE – Centre north Kerry CLG are delighted to announce the recommencement of their Ard Churam Community Choir on Thursday January 11th at 1 p.m. in the Ard Churam Fuchsia Centre,  

Hospital Grounds Listowel.  The choir will be directed by Ryan and Shelby Mulvihill.  Currently direct Holy Cross Dominican Church Choir in Tralee. Everyone welcome.  Refreshments served. 

ENVELOPES: weekly envelopes can be handed into the Parish Office or payment can be made by electronic bank transfer to Account: Ballybunion Church IBAN: IE66BOFI90578228898502 

Wednesday 27th December: 10 a.m.: Michael Enright 

Friday 29th December: 10 a.m.: Mary Anne Edwards (1st Anniversary),   

Saturday 30th December: 7 p.m.: Mick and Anne Cooke 

Sunday 31st December: 11.30 a.m.: Denis McEnery (1st Anniversary), Michael McMahon Beale Hill (1st Anniversary), Mary Nagle, Margaret Nagle, Patsy Nagle Molloy, Micheal Kissane, Sarah Kissane, 

http://www.pioneerassociation.org/

